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There’s very little evidence of negativity of boats to our waterways, however the 

proven affect of recreation and sport on a persons life outweighs the unproven and 

totally biased views of those who aren’t even affected by the boaters who properly 

follow the rules and laws of the waterway. Now is the time to stop these claims from 

those whom aren’t even affected by the drastic outcome it will affect to those who 

love, protect, and cherish the waterways and environment. 


